
21/06/2020 

MR Catherine vautier 
4 / 64 harbord ST 
freshwater NSW 2096 
catherine@yposydneypacific.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0543 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I am against this development as there is already too many vacant properties /businesses 
along this strip and Freshwater is becoming too developed and losing the sense of village and 
community. 

Sent: 21/06/2020 9:25:16 PM
Subject: Online Submission


